SAEGERTOWN BOROUGH

603 Erie St., Po Box 558

Saegertown, Pa. 16433-0558

Phone: 814-763-4600 Fax: 814-763-2250
Saegertown@zoominternet.net

May 25, 2012
Dear Saegertown Borough Water Customer,

Enclosed you will find your annual Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) for
the Saegertown Borough Water System.

Once again you will see that our water has passed very stringent testing,
and that we continue to provide you with safe, quality drinking water.

While we were required to report a violation this past year, subsequent
tests have shown that the result was probably a testing error.

We are required to send you a copy of this report. If you find it confusing
(we do too!) feel free to stop by the Borough Office with any questions.

Sincerely,

Charles T. Lawrence, Jr.
Borough Manager

Jeff Miller
Water Operator
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